
This week was the celebration of the 75th anniversary of VE DAY.
REMEMBERING all the heroes of the past and thinking of the heroes of today. From street tea parties to singalongs it was a 

very welcomed pause to reflect and REMEMBER.

Thank you to all Teachers, 
Teaching Assistants, sports 
coaches, kitchen staff, site 

managers, cleaners and anyone 
else heading into a school to 

keep it running so that our NHS 
and carers can take care of the 

sick and the vulnerable.



Thank you so much for all the bags already dropped at my house. 25 bags 
in 5 days is a lot considering the circumstances. I really appreciate it. 
However, we need a few more for a collection. The bags are still available 
on the doorstep of 52 Holly Park Road from now on and the bags can be 
dropped there as soon as you wish. A collection will be rescheduled for 
Monday 18th May.

Bags2school collects:
Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing, Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band 
around), Handbags, Hats, Bags, Scarves and ties, Jewellery, Lingerie, Socks, Belts, Soft 
toys, Household linen, Household curtains, Household towel, Household bedding (bed 
sheets, pillowcases and duvet covers).

We DO NOT accept:
Duvets and blankets, Pillows and cushions, Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, 
shower and toilet mats), Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing, School uniforms with 
and without logo, Corporate clothing and workwear, Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded 
material.







Hi I’m Charlie! I’m a Holly Park mum. I have 2 girls at the school, and I am a 
Coach who specialises in support for parents.

There is no greater time to be consciously taking care of yourself & 
resourcing yourself as a parent.

As parents & families we are all experiencing this lockdown in very different 
ways but one thing that is the same is that we all need support and to turn 
towards one another as parents right now.

And here are a few options of support I’m offering right now:

1.     Facebook group – Wellbeing support & resources for parents
https://www.facebook.com/groups/426886147935470/

When you join you can receive a free guide of 10 ways to create 
space and Connect In. We share wellbeing tips, practices, resources 
and support one another.

2.     A virtual well -being group (via zoom) for parents every Tuesday 
8.30-9.30pm this is a space to join with others, be guided in 
meditation, have some space to reflect on your wellbeing, share and 
consider what will support you in the week ahead.

3.     I’m offering free wellness calls right now. During these we do a 
temperature check of your wellbeing right now. I offer some 
immediate steps you can take to support energy & wellbeing and I 
share some services with you.

If you are interested in any of the above, do get in touch:
charlie@connectin.me.uk

Take care everyone x

https://www.facebook.com/groups/426886147935470/
mailto:charlie@connectin.me.uk


Helping Holly Park School
Easyfundraising and the giving machine are 

two organisations giving money to our school 
every time you shop and it doesn’t cost you 

anything at all.
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